#TRailBusinessDaily

AmcoGiffen appoints new procurement and
supply chain director

April 12, 2022

As part of AmcoGiffen’s commitment to collaborating with key supply chain partners, the company has
appointed Ben McCluskey into the newly created role of procurement and supply chain director

Ben has 14 years’ experience in the construction industry having held roles at ] Murphy & Sons, Balfour
Beatty, Laing O’Rourke and Carillion. He is also a Fellow of the Chartered Institute of Procurement &
Supply. The role sits on the senior management team, demonstrating the level of commitment from
AmcoGiffen to their supply chain management strategy.

Ben will create and deliver a national procurement and supply chain management strategy, providing a
first-class service for the business, its clients and supply partners. The strategy will focus on collaborative
and solutions based relationships to drive innovation and sustainable procurement practices. Ben is keen
to engage with new and existing partners to understand their needs and gather feedback on how we can
improve and deliver our procurement and supply chain strategy. Partners can get in touch today at
supplychain@amcogiffen.co.uk
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